
Pine Needles Quilt Guild    
 
 

N E W S F L A S H ! ! ! 
 

 
Hi Fellow Quilt Guild Members, 
 
This will be a quick note to you all to remind you of the format of the January meeting, and 
a little news about February. 
 
Joy Agnew has decided to be your newsletter editor for this year, but with so little time 
for the extensive training she will need in order to do the same quality job that Lynn 
Crawford did, she has given herself another month to get up to speed.   
 
January 13th 2015 Meeting: 
 

Start Time: 6:30 
 
Activity: Left, Right, Center  (A fun dice game we play where you can win fabric!) 
 
Bring:  A  friend! 

For the game, bring nine 5" squares for Left, Right, Center.  Squares should 
be of different fabrics.  If you are bringing a friend, bring squares for the 
friend. 
 

 Remember: Return Library books or totes 
  Name Badge 
  If you are on the list for refreshments or door prizes, you will be called. 
 
February 10, 2015 Workshop 
 
For the past several years we have “gone dark” in February because of the unpredictable 
weather.     For this year, there will be a Charity Quilt Workshop at the Community Building, 
weather permitting.    No business conducted at this gathering, just work!    We will be 
divided into groups of Sorters, Pressers, Cutters, Sewers, Birthers and Tie-ers.     Don’t 
know what a “birther” is?   Me neither!   We will get that all “sorted” out at the January 
meeting.     
 
So come and bring a friend to the January meeting for fun, and come to the February 
workshop for charity.     
 
 
 
Fond Wishes and Happy New Year! 
Joy Agnew 
 
 


